

5 June 2024

Dear Rhino Class Parents and Carers,

As part of our ongoing curriculum development work, we have applied to take part in a research project focussing on assessment in science. This is called the Focus4TAPS Programme. In order for us to be part of the project we need to select a year 4 class. Mrs Edwards is our science subject leader and will be involved in the project so we have selected Rhino class children.

Please read the attached letter which gives further details of the project. Please note that if you do not want your child to be part of the project you need to complete the form and return it to us within two weeks.

If you have any questions please contact me via the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Bailey



